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State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

Advisory Notice 

Commissioner’s Hearings 

March 17, 2020 
The SC Workers’ Compensation Commission considers existing conditions in our current environment 
with regard to the coronavirus to be serious. We do not want to create a situation where anyone would 
be exposed to a situation harmful to them or any member of their family. However, we are considerate 
of the importance of conducting hearings because of the impact the results will have on the parties to 
the case. Therefore, requests for postponements or cancellations will be addressed on a case by case 
basis by the jurisdictional commissioner. Unless you are notified a hearing to which you are a party is 
cancelled, the hearing will move forward. If you are a party to a case and do not feel comfortable 
attending a scheduled hearing please contact the Commissioner’s office who scheduled the hearing. 
Stakeholders are advised to continue to visit our website for any updates or changes. 

 

For additional information contact:  

Gary M Cannon 
Executive Director 
gcannon@wcc.sc.gov  
 
 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
www.wcc.sc.gov 
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